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Due to Coronavirus our Parish Hall is closed

Annual General Meeting
Every year the Parish Hall Trustees hold an AGM. This year it was held 

on 14th May 2020 . Due to Coronavirus it was not possible to meet in 

person so we held the meeting in ZOOM. Miya Bond and Lorna 

Manton decided to leave the Committee and Mark Shipley was 

appointed as a new Trustee.

Hallmark 1, 2 and 3 Achievement  

During the year East Worlington Hall Parish Hall achieved Hallmark 3 

stars. The aim of the awards is to encourage, establish and reward good 

practice encourage improvement in 

establishing policy and procedures and 

obtain recognition from other bodies of 

high standard of management The 

readiness for the award and the 

assessment process was led by the Hall 

Secretary, Maxine Difford.  

 

Work During Parish Hall Closure
While the Hall is closed due to coronavirus, 

work continues to maintain it in good condition

and in readiness to use again. The Hall is 

visited regularly by committee members / 

volunteers to check on the inside, regular H&S 

and Fire Alarm test continue, the heating boiler 

has been serviced, new shelving has been 

added to the storeroom, essential maintenance 

work and decoration on the internal side of the 

West wall has been undertaken and essential 

cleaning continues.



Next Meeting of Parish Hall Committee
Date: Thursday 9th July 

Time: 7.30pm 

Venue: East Worlington Parish Hall or ZOOM

Agenda: Posted on our website before the meeting

Stay in Touch
Website: https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/

Facebook: www.facebook.com/EastWorlingtonParishHall/

Twitter: www.twitter.com/EWPHHeritage

Booking the Hall
Book on-line: www.//ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/book-the-hall/

Contact our Booking Secretary: Maxine Difford. 

Email bookings@ewph.uk or Phone 07841 847564

Trustees Annual Report 2019/2020
Every year the Parish Trustees produce an 

Annual Report. A copy of the Annual Report 

for each year is posted on our website. The 

Report includes a summary of our activities 

and achievements for the year, our annual 

accounts and our plans for the future year. 

The main achievement of the year was the 

completion of the Foyer Project.

New Website Developments
One important development is the creation of a new website that will

bring together three key aspects, the Parish Hall, Our Community and

Our Heritage. A major improvement in support of our Parish Hall is the 

on-line booking facility.

Features include:

About Us, 

Upcoming Events, 

Newsletters, 

Events Diary, 

Our Facilities, 

How to Find Us.
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